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 Illinois State Representative Dwight Kay (R-Glen Carbon) released the Edwardsville - 
following statement after Auditor General Frank J Mautino yet again refused to 
cooperate with the State Board of Elections:

“Auditor General Frank Mautino ignored yet another deadline to file a report 
with the Illinois State Board of Elections pertaining to questionable 
expenditures made by his campaign committee – “Committee for Frank J 
Mautino.” It is obvious Auditor General Mautino is not going to cooperate 
with the State as he continues to ignore deadlines required by the State Board 
of Elections. His refusal to comply leads me to believe there is something he 
does not want the public to know. Frank Mautino should resign as Auditor 



General as his refusal to respond to public questions surrounding his ethical 
conduct has demonstrated that he is unfit to remain in office.”


